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Dear St. Patricia Parishioners and Friends: 
 

There is no doubt that we have experienced very different and unusual Ɵmes within this last year.  As most of you 
are aware, the St. Patricia Holy Name Society holds its Fish Fry each year in February.  Due to the current Pandemic, 
we are unable to hold our tradiƟonal Fish Fry as you know it.  HOWEVER, in an effort to bring some normalcy to our 
current Ɵmes, your Holy Name Society is going to offer an alterna ve FISH FRY on Friday, February 19th (4-7 p.m.)!  
Please see the Menu/Order Form below for this year’s - “Curbside Pick-Up Only Fish Fry.” 
 

All orders and payment (cash or check only) will be turned in to the St. Patricia Rectory Office. 
We thank you for your support! 

                 

St. Patricia Holy Name Society 
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